
-----Original Message-----  
From: website@co.skagit.wa.us [mailto:website@co.skagit.wa.us]  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2011 10:55 AM  
To: Planning & Development Services  
Subject: PDS Comments  

Name : Tim Trohimovich, Director of Planning & Law  
Address : Futurewise, 814 Second Avenue, Suite 500  
City : Aberdeen  
State : WA  
Zip : 98104  
email : tim@fiuturewise.org  
Phone : 206-343-0681 Ext 118  
PermitProposal : "Voluntary Stewardship Program" for protection of streams and other habitat in areas of 

agricultural activity 

Comments : Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Futurewise participated in the development of the 

Voluntary Stewardship Program option adopted this year by the Washington State Legislature. We think this option 

can provide the resources and structure for counties to work with interested members of the community, including 

farmers and ranchers, Native American Tribes and Nations, and the conservation community, to develop innovative 

solutions to address the impacts of agriculture on salmon and water quality. If a county decides that the program is a 

good fit for their community and chooses to opt in, we support that decision. Thank you for the opportunity to 

comment. 

From Host Address: 67.136.217.235  
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